
Anti Bullying Term

On Monday 13th November, children across the school wore their Odd Socks to

launch the national anti bullying week with the theme 'Make a Noise’. Children

celebrated being unique and therefore special.

Children in Year 4 composed their very own music and song to express their

thoughts and feelings on bullying.


